
Report from Tina Redshaw – Welborne Village Hall – proposed play area. 

 

The Trustees of the Village Hall are endeavouring to install a small play area at the rear 

of the village hall. It will consist of a double swing, a small tower to accommodate a 

slide, a rocking bowl which is a piece of accessible equipment for less able children to 

have fun on, a wooden seated springer for toddlers and a log walk. 

Due to the Hall  being a Listed Building we have needed to apply for Planning 

Permission to ensure that any structure is not to the detriment of the building. Planning 

Permission is now in process. We have had 3 quotes from Play Equipment suppliers. 

The equipment will be mainly of wooden construction with a green plastic slide. The 

swing seats will also be dark green plastic. 

We are hoping to cover our costs primarily with donations. The committee from Runhall 

that have successfully received donations with regards to a similar project have offered 

their advice which was much appreciated. 

As the land at the rear of the village hall abuts the church land, we have sought 

agreement from the local vicar and the Finance and Landowner of the Diocesan of 

Norwich. Both of which whole heartedly have given us their support. 
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